## Daughters of Jacob Auxiliary, Pittsburgh Hebrew School

A regular meeting of the Daughters of Jacob Auxiliary of the Pittsburgh Hebrew School, 137 Crawford Street, was held Sunday evening, April 26th, at the Shaarah Torah Synagogue. Rabbi M. S. Sivitz, the principal of the school, delivered an inspiring address, complimenting the members for their efforts on behalf of the Talmud Torah. The Rabbi reviewed in detail the excellent progress shown by the pupils, as indicated by the term examinations, personally conducted by him in the morning. He spoke highly of the members of the Junior Club of the Talmud Torah for having as their guiding spirit the observance of the tenets of traditional Judaism.

The next meeting of the Auxiliary will be held Sunday evening, May 31st, at the Shaarah Torah Syna-

gogue.